
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on September 9, 2015. (1) Bro. Steve Skaggs 
reports that the theme for this church year is "Tell Your Story". (2) Mark Speer, representing 
the Parsonage Committee, reports that, after expert consultation, it was decided that the Dead 
Man Anchors were not good enough and more indepth work is being done over a two-day 
period to fix the basement before proceeding with the other repairs on the house. (3) Bob 
Moore, representing the Resurfacing of Blacktop Committee, reports that the resurfacing has 
been completed and part of the striping has been done. The reset of the restriping will be 
completed on Friday, September 11, 2015. (4) No New Business at this time. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


